
 

 

 

 

3rd August 2021 

 

Re: proposed 15 year lease of the former depot at Coleraine Street to Inner City Enterprise 

 

Dear Brendan 

The Department of Housing and Community Services had earmarked this property as a suitable facility 

(Hostel) for use as emergency accommodation for single homeless persons. However a decision was 

taken not to proceed as only eleven units could be achieved on the site. 

The Department has also a strong role in Community Development and Social Inclusion, and a facility 

that will promote job and Enterprise creation in an area of social disadvantage is very welcome and in 

my view it can be very beneficial.  

The proposal from ICE is a very worthy one in the context of this I consider such use as the best option 

for this site/property. 

 

 

Brendan Kenny 

Deputy Chief Executive 

Dublin City Council 

Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act 2015 

 

Breandán ó Cionnaith 

Leas Priomhfheidhmeannach 

Comhairle Baile Atha Cliath 

Oifeageach Poiblí Ainmnithi faoin Acht Um Brústocaireacht a Rialáil 2015 


